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Senator Pam Helming attended the grand opening of Fort Hill Performing Arts Center this

past Friday, January 10 with Gordon Estey, President of Board, Sueann Townsend, Executive

Director and other members from the community. At the event, the Greater Finger Lakes

Jazz Orchestra, Michael Park and Nicolette Hart provided musical performances.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming


"Fort Hill Performing Arts Center is a beautiful venue that will provide space for musical

theatre productions, orchestra performances, visual arts exhibits and many other

presentations and ceremonies. The facility will be a centerpiece for the arts in the Finger

Lakes Region and will be enjoyed by both residents and tourists for years to come!

 Congratulations to Gordon Estey, President of the Board of Directors and Sueann

Townsend, Executive Director and the entire Fort Hill community on the completion of this

amazing project," Senator Helming said. 
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